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I disagree with measure 114 and I also disagree with this bill because it restricts my 

constitutional rights as an American and as an  Oregonian by limiting the purchase of 

the fire arm of my choice. It's not up to the legislation to determine what I can and 

cannot use to protect myself or my family. The second amendment is a right. And 

Rights are not subject to license or permitting. The only thing this bills trying to do is 

give Oregon the right to charge us fees that are unconstitutional. I have the right to 

defend my family with any means available. Should I use a chainsaw? 


